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WADE &
ASSOCIATES
September 25, 2003
Environmental Quality Council

Re Docket No. 03-4804

We are writing this letter to inform you that we are dropping our request for a
hearing on the concerns that we voiced in a letter dated August 13, 2003. The reason for
the change of beart that we have had is that our concerns have been addressed at this

point.
Thank you for your concemn in arranging the hearing.
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Respectfully, S
; 1-;4\0— <~
David W. Acton
And in Proxy Margaret T. Swade
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